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Trans affirmation sets children up to a lifelong process of medicalization, mutilation, 

and serious complications. I reject affirmative care and believe that trans youth 

should be supported to be comfortable in the body they were born in well before the 

idea of medicalization and transition are options. We are leaving so many people 

mutilated and traumatized and regretful through affirmative care. It is serious 

malpractice and evil and must be stopped! Protect our youth  


